
 

27th March 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We have had another lovely week preparing for our Mothering Sunday Church 

service. Please bring your child at 10.45am dressed in school uniform and 

remember that the clocks go forward!   

 

This week we learned about giving directions in Maths (forward, backward, 

left and right) and we programmed an Easter Bunny Bee-Bot to collect some 

Easter eggs.  We have enjoyed making Mothering Sunday cards and talking 

about why our Mummies are special to us. 

 

On Thursday 3rd April we are going to Amelia Trust Farm. Please send your 

child to school in uniform top and bottoms and shoes/trainers suitable for a 

day exploring the farm!  Please bring a backpack that your child can easily 

carry, even if you have ordered a school packed lunch.  Please ensure that if 

you have not ordered a school lunch you pack one for your child with a drink. 

 

On Friday 11th April we are holding our Easter Bonnet Parade!  You are invited 

to attend at 2.30pm and you may take your child home after it has finished.  

Please make a bonnet with your child and bring it to school on the day as we 

don’t have anywhere to store them safely.  

 

 

Thank you for your continued support and have a lovely weekend!  

 

Best Wishes,   

 

Mrs Chapman and Miss Hopkins 

 

 

 


